
 

 
Circular No: RIS 2024-25/42 
 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
We wish to inform you that your child, currently enrolled in Grade 10, will have an 
additional Mathematics class every Wednesday  starting from 28th August 2024 to 11th 
September .These sessions will be conducted after regular school hours, from 2:30 p.m. 
to 4:00 p.m. 
 
This initiative is designed to provide students with extra time to strengthen their 
foundational concepts and support their academic progress. Kindly ensure that your child 
carries an additional tiffin on these days. 
 
Please note that attendance for these classes is mandatory. 
 
We greatly appreciate your continued support and cooperation. 
 
Parent’s Name:______________________    Parent’s Sign:_______ 
 
With warm regards, 
 
Vice Principal          
 
 


